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Dear Colleagues –
 
Upon recommendation of the Council of Deans, with support from the Office of the Provost,
and approval from the President, we have adjusted the fall 2020 Academic Calendar to
remove the fall break. 
 
The days of fall break have been added to the Thanksgiving break. Therefore, the final day of
on-campus instruction will be Friday, November 20, 2020, and students will have a full week off
for Thanksgiving.
 
As previously planned, the four days of instruction following Thanksgiving, as well as final
exams, will be online. Student support services will continue to be available through exams.
 
The official university calendar has been updated to reflect this change. 

--
Office of the Provost
Division of Academic Affairs
University of Central Arkansas
Conway, AR  72035
(501) 450-5073
provost@uca.edu
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